
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 8th July 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  in English we have been learning  

about the Commonwealth Games which links 

in with our Sports Week. We have also been  

starting to think about the transition to Year 

3.  In maths this week, we have been learning 

about positional language (left, right, for-

wards, backwards, above, below) through a 

mixture of practical and written activities. In 

maths, we have completed lots of practical 

activities to consolidate our knowledge on 

positional language. 

Next week, in English the children are going 

to be recapping the past and present tense. 

Also, we will be looking at stories about the 

seaside.  In maths we will be recapping some 

key skills and applying them to complete 

challenges based on place value, addition 

and subtraction. This week  in  History we 

have compared the Victorian seaside to that 

of the 1950’s and now. We have also looked 

at the daring rescue by Grace Darling. Next 

week in DT we will be making working models 

of a seaside vehicle.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Summer 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Beach day next Wednesday 13th 
July, children should wear shorts, t-
shirt and trainers.  

 

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Zara 

2Newton:  Albie 

2Franklin:  Michele 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week:  

Saviour:  a person who saves someone or 
something from danger 


